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Tuesday September 
24th @6:30pm in the 

library.


• Our PAC Executive for 
2024/2025 is: 


Mina Sahota (President)


Sheryl Sandhu 
(Treasurer)


Morgan Bagg 
(Fundraising 
Coordinator)


Melissa Phillips (Hot 
Lunch Coordinator) 


Erin Evans (secretary)
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Regent Road 
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Happy Back-to-School Regent Road 
Parents and Guardians


We are excited to welcome all our families back to school 
as well as welcome new families who have moved to our 
school! We are so excited to have our children in a school 
with amazing staff that care about and help our children 

grow to be the best they can be, academically and as 
wonderful humans too! We are hoping to have many fun 

events this year, but we need your help so they can 
happen! We are looking for volunteers to assist with 
things such as Hot Lunches, Book Fairs, Halloween/

Christmas events. Please email us at 
regentroadelementarypac@gmail.com or message any of 

the PAC executives through the Facebook parents group.


Munch-a-Lunch


This is our PAC online ordering system. Its NOT only for 
parents and there’s no cost to register…Teachers, friends 
and family can register too! Registration is quick and 
simple, in 4 easy steps! Once you have registered you 
don’t have to do it again as your account carries through 
year after year. Get setup now at: https://
www.munchalunch.com 


mailto:regentroadelementarypac@gmail.com
https://www.munchalunch.com
https://www.munchalunch.com
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Facebook ‘Parents Group’ and Events page 


“Regent Road Elementary Parents group (non 
Affiliated” is our safe, closed, private parent group 
to connect with our parent community. Event invites 
to PAC meetings, information impacting our school 
and students and receiving updates and reminders 
on important dates such as fundraiser orders, pro-d 
days, events etc. To join simply search for ‘regent 
road elementary parents group’ and answer the 
joining questions. When you are a member you can 
‘invite’ other Regent Road parents as well.

Hot Lunches


Yes, we are continuing with hot 
lunches again!WooHoo! However 
to be able to have hot lunch we 
need volunteers who would be 
available for approximately one 
hour (around 11:45am) one or two 
days per month to be able to 
receive the orders, sort lunches and 
deliver to classrooms. Our hot 
lunch crew is a fun group of 
parents who pop in on their lunch 
breaks, after work, or between 
errands. PAC couldn’t do it without 
them, and we’d LOVE to add new 
faces to the team. 

We want to meet YOU:  We will have 
a table setup at Meet the teacher night 
Wednesday Oct 2nd from 6-7pm. 
Come visit us for a back to school meet 
n greet, find out what we do and who 
we are. 


Also please check out the PAC notice 
board at the front entrance with 
frequent updates.
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